
UNITED STATESNUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

Information Systems Laboratories
ATTN: Scott Newberry
11140 Rockville Pike, Ste 500
Rockville, MD 20852

SUBJECT: CLOSEOUT OF CONTRACT NO. NRC-DR-04-05-065

Dear Mr. Newberry:

We have reviewed the subject contract file document and have determined that all actions have
been completed.

Total payments in the amount of $ 464,215.49 have been accomplished. All obligations have
been met. Final invoice has been received in the amount of $ 4,283.25 dated 4/14/09.

Based on the information stated above, the contract is officially closed out.
Should you have any questions, please contact Daniel App, Contract Specialist on
(301) 492-3606.

Sincerely,

ha McCubbin, Contracting Officer
Contract Management Branch
Division of Contracts
Office of Administration
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